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5th February 2024, 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to be able to invite you to our Easter Celebration Service at St Paul’s 
Church on Wednesday 27th March at 1.45pm to 2.30pm.  
 
We invite your child to make an easter bonnet at home (if they wish) and bring in to wear 
to the church and during the service. Please bring the bonnets into school by Tuesday 26th 
March marked with your child’s name.  
 
Here are some of the fabulous creations from last year for inspiration.  

 
 

We are looking forward to being able to celebrate this special event with you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
  
Mr O’Sullivan  

 
Head of Academy.  
 


